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6th March 2020 

Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 
You may be aware that the children have been completing 
assessments recently which is part of our ongoing monitoring 
system. In order to ensure the continual progress of all children we 
have decided to group the children, in maths, based on their 
performance in these and their classwork. This is already school 
policy from Year 2 onwards, from this period, and we believe that 
this is in the best interests of all children as it will allow lessons, which 
are always differentiated to the different abilities of the children, to 
be even more tailored to their needs.  
 
Please be assured that we have thoroughly considered each 
group and we will be continually reviewing and monitoring these 
groups. Therefore, these groups may be subject to change later in 
the year. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support in this matter, 
 
Your Sincerely, 
 
Miss Gilbert, Miss Bird, Mr Keen 
 


